
To Whom it May Concern, 

As per my email of July 27 /19 to Lindsey Ganczar, strongly objecting to above referenced land 
use amendment for the reasons outlined therein; along with Lindsey Ganczar' s self explanatory 
email response of July 29/19 (both emails being attached below); I hope you can appreciate why 
I was very distraught to hear from a neighbor, that the City Planning Commission had already 
approved this amendment back in Oct 17 /19, with absolutely no notification or communication 
whatsoever!! 

It is now my understanding, that I must re-iterate my objections by today's date (Dec 9/19) in 
order to be considered at the upcoming City Council Meeting on Dec 16th/19 meeting! 

This is a disturbing total lack of transparency, and a complete disregard for any effective and 
timely communication. 

Why have I and others not been notified or informed of any or all of this? 

Why only a week before Christmas, when people are very busy or away, does the City decide to 
hold the council meeting? 

In case I was not clear enough in July, and for the reasons stated in my July 27/19 email below, I 
remain strongly in objection to the said Land Use Amendment. 

Madeleine Macdonald 
1940 Glenmount Drive SW 
587-435-2582 (cell) 

Sent from my iPhone 
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